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April 26, 2021 

Honorable Michael J. Molina, Chair 
Government Relations, Ethics, and Transparency Committee 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Molina: 

SUBJECT: GRBA.T-218) KOMIRBB TO BOARDS, COIIIIITTBBS 
AJID COMMI8810K8 

On Aprill3, 2021, Coop DeRenne notified my office that he is withdrawing 
consideration from the Lanai Planning Commission. He will be relocating to the 
mainland. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact Community 
Liaison Ipo Mossman at 270-8211 if you have any questions. 

Attachment 
MPV:IM 

Sincerely, 

4~LJ'f ~-. 
MICHAEL P. VICTORINO 
Mayor 



~Coop DeRI!rn ~hiWIR.Idu:.4/11/20211D:21 1M,_ 

Hllpo, 
I 1m 10 sorry, plaue remove my application for Lanal•s P11nnlnt 
Commission Commlttea. My maln,.nd flmlly II flclnt mljor problems. 
At thl1 time, Is•• no end In slaht. Slncal•m h11d of the 
household, I must laad my family. I hoPI you understand ... 11'11nk you 
for conc:emln1 me. 

Alat'll, 
COop 

Pip lofl 


